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DIARY DATES

	Tuesday 21st March
	Drumming Workshops in school

P7 Hockey Festival

P4 Parents Meeting re Confirmation – 7.30pm – Our Lady Church Hall Bonnyrigg – Parents must make alternative arrangements with Sister Rose if they cannot attend this meeting.

	Friday 24th March
	Red Nose Day

	Monday 27th March 
	Book Fair Arrives

	Tuesday 28th March
	Parents’ Evening 5.30-8.30pm

	Wednesday 29th March
	Parents’ Evening 3.45- 5.45pm

	Friday 31st March 
	Easter Assembly 11.30 – All welcome 

	3rd April – 17th April 
	Easter Holiday – School closed

	24th – 28th April
	P7 School Camp

	Tuesday 25th April
	P5 Club Golf Festival

	Wednesday 3rd May 
	Orienteering Festival – P5/P6/P7

	Thursday 4th May
	Confirmation Mass 7pm – St Matthew’s Church,  Rosewell


HAPPY EASTER
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MILK MONEY must be paid by 23rd March to the School Office.  Remember that even though all children in P1-P3 receive free school meals, you may be entitled to free school milk and discounts on trips and a clothing grant if you are in receipt of certain benefits.  Please check the form that was  sent home last week for further information or call in to the School Office.  If you need assistance completing the form, office staff are happy to help.





Thank you to everyone who supported our World Book Day initiative by bringing in a book to swap – I think we ended up with more books than we started off with though!!!





Well done to our P7 pupils who represented the school at the Midlothian Basketball Festival last Tuesday – they were a credit to you and had great fun.





For the next two weeks we are participating in The Big Pedal – please encourage your child to cycle or scooter to school safely – I do still have a few cycling helmets in school if you need one.  All bikes and scooters should be secured to the racks on arrival in the playground please.





I don’t have any more information at this time about the new school however please look at the New School display which you will see when you visit on parents’ evenings and add your ideas to the board in school.





On Friday 24th March we will celebrate Red Nose Day with a St Mary’s has Got Talent Show instead of Assembly.  The children have been auditioning in classes.  Everyone is invited to wear something red and make a donation to the Red Nose Appeal.





Liz Laird - Headteacher

















PARKING The old staff car park has been made available for parents to use for parking – please supervise your child leaving your car and into the playground as cars are moving in and out all the time.  Please do not park on the white hatched areas on either side of the entrance to this car park as it blocks the drivers view when leaving and we have already had a very near miss because of this.  The yellow zig zags are there to keep every child safe on leaving school – if you park here you are blocking the field of vision for crossing the road safely and putting children’s lives at risk including your own child.  NO PARKING ON THE YELLOW ZIG ZAGS.  There are also over 50 spaces available in the Dundas Building Car Park – please do not park your car beside the gates into the playground as this is the emergency vehicle access and must be kept clear at all times.





P4 CONFIRMATION  There is a meeting for all parents of children in P4 preparing to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation on Tuesday 21st March at 7.30pm.  All parents must attend this meeting or make arrangements with Father Allan or Sister Rose if they are unable to attend.





Parents’ Evenings are planned for Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th March – look out for your appointment slip coming home in your child’s book bags. 








DINNER MONEY  A number of children owe outstanding dinner money – this needs to be paid before the Easter break and the end of the financial year.  Please contact the school office if there is a difficulty with payment.


Please also send dinner money in a sealed envelope or purse or wallet as a number of children are reporting ”losing” or ”dropping” money before arriving to school.  A school meal costs £1.80 each day.








The Book Fair will be in school from Monday 27th March until Thursday 30th March – it will be positioned in the Packed Lunch area during the school day and at the end of the day if you wish to come in to browse – check the details coming home in your child’s book bag.








